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Sylva Pool Tentatively Scheduled To Open Friday, June 10th 

 

The Jackson County Parks and Recreation Department is tentatively scheduled to open the Sylva Pool on 

Friday, June 10th.  Based on recommendations and guidelines we are allowed to open at full capacity.  To 

maximize participation, we have altered our normal daily schedule to allow for more usage.    The cost 

will be $3.00 per person.  Season passes will be available and cost will be $80.00 for individuals and 

$150.00 for families (Immediate family members only).  All dates for pool parties have been reserved.  

Swim lessons will not be offered for the 2022 Pool season. Lap swim will be available Monday, Tuesday, 

Thursday and Friday from 9:30am-10:30am, Saturday 9:00am-10:00am and Sunday from 9:30am-

10:30am.  Cost will be $1.  Parent/Child Swim will be on Wednesday’s from 9:30am-10:30am.  Cost will 

be $1 per person.  Child must be under 12.  Family nights will be Monday/Wednesday from 6:00pm-

8:00pm.  Cost $5 per family.  Aqua fitness classes will be available on select Saturdays from 10:00am-

11:00am and will be $3 per class.  The concession stand will be open in a limited capacity.  In order to 

provide user safety, we encourage all users to bring their own chair or towel.  No pool toys or floats will 

be allowed and only US Coast Guard Approved floatation devices (lifejackets) will be allowed.  For more 

information, please contact the Sylva Pool at 828-586-3565 or the Recreation Department at 828-631-

2022. 



 


